

St Bede's RC Primary School Hampshire Place Washington Tyne & Wear NE37 2NP T: 0191 4165858 Email: office@stbedeswashington.org.uk Website: stbedesrcprimary.org.uk

## **Newsletter 15.3.18**

#### **Activities**

- Nursery class have been enjoying lots of bubble experiments. See the website for some fabulous photos.
- Reception have been making potions and rainbow shaving foam.
- Year 1 have been dealing with an alien invasion. They have been completing lots of Science challenges to help them fix their ship.
- Year 2 have loved being trainee astronauts this week and finding out how to launch a rocket.
- Year 3 have been making their own Science Laboratory dioramas.
- Year 4 are enjoying Science week with sugar cubes, soap and STEM challenges.
- Year 5 are going to be taking part in a class experiment which is all about 'Does breakfast help you to concentrate?'
- Year 6 have been working hard on SATS preparation as well as British Science Week- Phew!

#### **Reminders**

- Parent's Evening sessions are taking place on the 19th and 20th March. Appointment times are displayed outside of the class rooms.
- The Year 5 and 6 trip to Borrowdale must be paid in full by April 30th. If there are any issues with payment, please contact the school office.
- Year 4 are praying to Stations of the Cross on Monday. This will start at 1.15 pm in school. All are welcome!
- There is a Mass in school every Friday until we break up for Easter. It will take place in school and starts at 9.15 am. All are welcome!

### **After School Club**

• If your child is going to be absent from their afterschool club could you please contact the office and let them know.

<u>Bubble Show</u>-See the school website for amazing photographs! <u>http://stbedesrcprimary.org.uk/</u>

Dominic Curran

# **Head teacher**

<u>World Book Day</u> is Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> March-children may come to school dressed in non- uniform or as their favourite book character.

**Nursery** families are invited to come into school at 11.30 for refreshments and to see the new library.

**Reception to Year 6** families are invited to come and join us in our Reading Café at 2.00 pm for tea/coffee and cake and to read with the children in our new library.

Please complete the slip below to let us know if you can attend. Thank you!	
Name	Number of Attendees

